From:

Paul Putter <paulputter@gmail.com>

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

4/10/2010 7:14 AM

Subject:

Comment Letter - OTC Policy

Apr 10, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 I Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

I join my voice to the Sierra Club's in urging the State Water Board to reject OTC policy amendments that would hinder the goal of phasing out once-through cooling systems in power plants. The intent of the Clean Water Act in this regard should be honored. We need to protect and restore our marine habitats.

Sincerely,

Paul Putter 1981 Saint Lawrence Dr Apt 4 Santa Clara, CA 95051-2163 (408) 985-4561



